Government of India
All India Radio, Bangalore-1.

No.Ban.15(3)65/P1 Dated 218t May, 1965.

Shri Svetoslov Roreich,
No.9, Edward Road,
Bangalore-1,

Dear 8ir,

We are forwarding herewith & letter addressed to

you C/o. The Station Director, All India Radio, Bangalore.

Yours taithfully,

oo o ——

for Station Director.

Encl: One.




